
 
 

Jillian Holloway 
Project Manager 
Marketing Business Unit 

Chevron Environmental 
Management Company 
6101 Bollinger Canyon Road 
San Ramon, CA  94583 
Tel (925) 790-3513 
JillianHolloway@chevron.com  

  
 
 
 
June 8, 2015 
 
 
Mr. Keith Nowell 
Alameda County Health Care Services  
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, California 94502 
 
 
RE: Site Status Letter for Case Closure 
2445 Castro Valley Boulevard, Castro Valley, California  
Fuel Leak Case No.: RO0002968 
 
 
Dear Mr. Nowell, 
 
I declare under penalty of perjury that to the best of my knowledge the information and/or 
recommendations contained in the attached report is/are true and correct. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (925) 790-3513 or by e-
mail me at JillianHolloway@chevron.com. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jillian Holloway 
Union Oil of California – Project Manager 
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Imagine the result 

 
Keith Nowell, PG, CHG 
Environmental Health Services-Environmental Protection 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Suite 250 
Alameda, CA 94502-6700 
 
Subject: 

Case Closure, Fuel Leak Case No. RO0002968 and GeoTracker Global ID 
T0619794453, UNOCAL #3072/ ConocoPhillips, 2445 Castro Valley Blvd, Castro 
Valley, CA 94546 
 
Dear Mr. Nowell: 

This letter was prepared in response to the May 22, 2015 letter from the Alameda 

County Environmental Health (ACEH) department regarding the evaluation for 

UNOCAL Site #3072, located at 2445 Castro Valley Boulevard in Castro Valley, 

California. The letter requested that Union Oil of California confirm that the site had 

no groundwater monitoring wells or remediation wells remaining that are associated 

with the subject fuel leak case and that all remaining investigation, remediation, and 

well destruction derived waste has been removed from the site. 

Monitoring well installation and exploratory soil borings were conducted in 1990. The 

monitoring wells were destroyed by KEI in 1991. No additional wells were installed 

on the site after 1991. The last subsurface investigation was conducted in 2007 as 

part of the TRC additional groundwater assessment using cone penetrometer test 

(CPT). All waste generated from investigation activities has been removed from the 

site. If you have any questions, please call me at 510.596.9675 or email me at 

Katherine.Brandt@arcadis-us.com. 

Sincerely, 

ARCADIS U.S., Inc. 
 
 
Katherine Brandt 
Certified Project Manager,  

Copies: 

Jillian Holloway, Chevron  EMC 
Geotracker, Electronic File 
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